
Be Brave.
Band Together.

2025 Annual Walk

HELP US WELCOME TWO FAMILIES!

Brave Hearts for Strong Minds (BHSM) (EIN 45-3973220) was started in 2012 
after beloved community member, Tom Reilly, suddenly passed away, leaving 
behind his wife and four young children. For children who have lost a parent, there 
can be lasting emotional and social hurdles, along with struggles to pay for higher 
education. Reflecting on Tom’s compassion and friendship, each year, BHSM holds 
a charity walk. While bringing together our community, the walk’s mission is to raise 
funds for the 529 Education Plans of children who have lost a parent.

Andrea Wentzell, Executive Director
andrea@braveheartsforstrongminds.org
Phone: (215) 346-6430

Brave Hearts for Strong Minds
PO Box 564
Fort Washington, PA 19034

Date:	 Saturday, June 14, 2025
Check In:	 9:00 AM		  Start Time: 	10:00 AM

Location:	 Chestnut Hill College 
	 9601 Germantown Ave, Philadelphia, PA

Cost:	 $25 (for walkers 12 years old and above)
	 $10 (for walkers under the age of 12)
	 Free (ages 0-2)

	Register online at www.bh4sm.org/register.

Contact 
BHSM

REGISTER OR DONATE AT:
www.bh4sm.org/register

Our 2025 Annual Walk is dedicated to four 
children, Seamus (2) & Blaise McKnight (1) 
(picture top), and Earl (12) & Marion Morris (9) 
(picture bottom).


